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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  District Superintendents 

  Florida College System Presidents 

  District Technical College Directors 

  District Career and Technical Education Directors 

 

FROM: Henry Mack 

 

DATE: March 8, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: 2021-23 Expansion of Registered Apprenticeship and Preapprenticeship  

  (ERAP) Grant 

 

The Florida Department of Education is hosting a very informative and important webinar to 

support ERAP applicants. Attendance is not required, but strongly recommended, as FDOE staff 

and leadership will be sharing program specific information for the applicants and will also be on 

hand at the conclusion of the webinar to offer support and technical assistance with 

programmatic and grants related questions from attendees. Please find the details and registration 

information below. 

 

 

2021-23 Expansion of Registered 

Apprenticeship and Preapprenticeship 

Grant 

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register 

 

 

 

Friday, March 11th, 

2022 

 

10:00AM – 11:00AM 

 

Accessing Audio Portion of 

the Webinar 

 

United State: (415) 930-5321 

Access Code: 411-075-765 

 
 

 

HM/cf 

State Board of Education 
 
Tom Grady, Chair 
Ben Gibson, Vice Chair 
Members 
Monesia Brown 
Marva Johnson 
Ryan Petty 
Joe York 
 

Richard Corcoran 
Commissioner of Education 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3268869381380981260

